
  

 
  WANTED 
 $1000 REWARD 
For information leading to the arrest & 
conviction of persons responsible for 

Theft of Federal Property 
 
During the week of November 20 through November 27, The U.S. 
Forest Service had a series of thefts occur at its offices in Manila, 
Utah.   
 
We are asking for your assistance in recovering the stolen items. A 
$1000 reward is being offered for information leading to the arrest(s) 
and conviction(s) of any person or persons responsible for the 
missing equipment.  
 

Persons with information should call: 
 
U.S. Forest Service     Daggett County Sheriffs Office 
Officer Travis Hawkins   Deputy Peter Butcher 
(435) 781-5243-Office   (435) 784-3255—Office 
tghawkins@fs.fed.us   kingspeak2002@yahoo.com 

 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


